

Registry WG

Closing Plenary

Markus Demleitner, Theresa Dower

- Session Saturday
- TAPRegExt
- DOI sessions w/DCP
- Ops topics



Spatial Searches

- Paris proposes a standardID for footprint ID.
- Activity in Heidelberg to put MOCs into pgsphere (but general maintenance had priority)

Registering Tables and such

- There's in internal draft note for auxiliary capabilities
- TOPCAT's TAP window right now builds on proprietary GloTS service
- GloTS is just harvesting all TAP_SCHEMAS out there
- Will publish note and approach major TAP providers to adopt
- Level of uptake will determine fate

Identifiers 2.0

- Summarised changes in RFC
- No issues
- Waiting for the opinions of the remaining WG chairs

Future Projects

- HiPS Registry extension
- VOSpace registration

TAPRegExt

(within DAL)

- Releasing fixed @standardID so it works with TAP 1.1
- No new features so far
- Do we want to introduce an intermediate type UWSService?

Operations Aspects

(within Ops)

- RofR now runs at CfA
- Service Validation/Weather Report

DOIs

(with DC&P)

- DataCite has an alternative metadata scheme to VOResource
- Keep things in sync as much as possible
- Allow embedding of DOIs in VOResource records
- Many members do *not* want DOI minting as a Registry service
- DOIs have a lot more aspects than just the Registry record level.

Join Us

We want you for...

